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                          13 November 2005

jeffreydudgeon@hotmail.com

Your ref 05/75

Dear Departmental Record Officer,

I refer to your letter of 8 November 2005 in which you give your reason as to why names were redacted from the 1976-77 documents supplied to me. 

You state names of officials and members of the public are redacted “unless such names are an essential part of the information sought”.

On checking through the relevant website I was unable to find such a criterion mentioned and would appreciate being provided with some more specific source for this decision in official guidance or in the FOI Act’s text.

A first response from any requestor would surely be that a public authority is not in a position to make an assessment of what is “essential” and certainly not without knowing anything or asking about the motive or reason for the initial request.

Yours sincerely 

Jeffrey Dudgeon

